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October 24, 2023 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE (IMMEDIATE RELEASE) 

 
 
 
The Fairfield County Engineer’s Office is announcing that the following road in Bloom Township 
will be closed for three days to remove and replace the existing culvert. 
 
Winchester Road NW (CR 23) will be closed Monday, November 13, 2023, through Wednesday, 
November 15, 2023, 2023, to remove and replace the existing culvert. This closure will take 
place between Pickerington Road and Castlewood Drive. Construction will take place between 
house numbers 7049 and 7005 Winchester Road NW.  
 
Link to Closure: https://maps.app.goo.gl/zbC8P92o97DxRt2P6 
 
Jeremiah D. Upp, P.E., P.S. 
Fairfield County Engineer 
 
 
 

The following were notified of this Press Release: October 24, 2023:  
 
State Highway Patrol Post 23 Fire Depts/EMS 
9-1-1 Dispatcher (654-8115) for Fire Department MORPC 
Forest Rose Training Center Webmaster, Fairfield County Engineer’s Office 
Lancaster Eagle Gazette News Desk Township Trustees 
Radio Stations Postmaster 
Fairfield County Sheriff School Districts 
FCEO Staff  
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